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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: City Clerks Office
Sent: 2023/09/25 2:52 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Cc: Urquhart, Chandra
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]Subject: File: OZS-2023-0029, 11462 Coleraine Drive, Ward 10

 
 

From: rubal s < >  
Sent: 2023/09/25 2:51 PM 
To: City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Dela Pena, Samantha <Samantha.DeLaPena@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Toor, Gurpartap (Councillor) <Gurpartap.Toor@brampton.ca>; Singh, Harkirat - Councillor 
<Harkirat.Singh@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Subject: File: OZS-2023-0029, 11462 Coleraine Drive, Ward 10 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Dear Mayor and City Council, I am writing to express my strong opposition to this temporary zoning 
amendment proposal. First and foremost, the increased traffic congestion in our neighborhood is causing not 
only inconvenience but also safety concerns. The reckless speeding and disregard for traffic regulations have 
become a daily occurrence, posing a significant risk to the community, especially children and the elderly. We 
fear for the safety of our families and neighbors due to this escalating problem. Our neighborhood is a 
wonderful place to live, and I believe that with the City Council's assistance, we can preserve and enhance its 
appeal for current and future residents. I kindly request that you consider our concerns seriously and take the 
necessary steps to rectify these issues promptly. Thank you for your attention to this matter, and I look forward 
to seeing positive changes in our neighborhood's traffic and zoning enforcement.  
 
 Sincerely, 
Rubal 


